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Memorandum of Understanding 
Between 

South Derbyshire District Council 
& 

East Staffordshire Borough Council 
 

February 2009 
 

 
Statement  
 
Both Regional Spatial Strategies to varying degrees recognise the potential for joint working 
between the two Local Authorities on aspects that may have cross regional boundary 
significance. In light of this, the two Local Authorities agree, that whenever resources, 
including finances that may be secured from other funding agencies permit, they will work 
together to maximise benefits for the sub-region of South Derbyshire and East Staffordshire. 
Such links are likely to manifest themselves via the Corporate Plan, Local Development 
Framework, Sustainable Community Strategy, Economic Development Strategy and other 
formal documents relating to each Local Authority area.  
 
This Memorandum of Understanding agreed by Full Council is a public display of such 
commitment.  
 
Signatories 
 
…………………………………   ………………………….. 
Leader of the Council    Leader of the Council 
 
…………………………………   …………………………… 
Leader of the Opposition   Leader of the Opposition 
 
…………………………………   …………………………… 
Chief Executive     Chief Executive 
 
South Derbyshire District Council  East Staffordshire Borough Council 
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